
We are proud to share that the first batch of interns from The Orchid School has 

successfully completed their internship which was conducted in collaboration with the 

Lila Poonawalla Foundation. The internship saw students of TOS teaching English, 

Math and Computer skills to Lila Juniors from the school at Kamshet as well as schools 

across the city over the past months. 

Congratulations to our interns Aahan Patel, Aditya Chinchure, Akshat Gupta, Bhavini 

Jeloka, Juhi Shah, Khusbu Bhavnani, Mridula Grandhi, Priya Pastore, Pratik Mahajan, 

Rishabh Bapat, Rohit Hejib, Sharwin Sahasrabuddhe, Tanavii Naargolkar and Vishesh 

Rane! We also sincerely thank all the teachers who gave their time and efforts towards 

helping our students! 



 

 


